
  

 

 

 

September 23, 2021 

Dear Parents: 

Subject:  1st Quarter Examinations and Onsite Classes  

Greetings from RAIS! We hope that this letter will find you safe and in good 
health. In less than a month’s time we will be completing the 1st quarter of the 
2021/2022 school year.  We get many queries from our students as to when we 
plan to end virtual classes.  

 

We would like to share with our parents and students the oncoming events 
before the end of the 1st quarter and the open of classrooms for students under 
the ‘Sandbox Safety Zone in School’. Please pay attention to these important 
guidelines: 

 

1. Quarter Examinations/Tests - The examinations will be limited to the 
chapter tests which are covered prior to the end of the quarter.  These tests 
will be completed by the 7th of October 2021.  Teachers will schedule the 
dates for these tests and inform the students.  Please take note that regular 
teaching will take place when there are no tests scheduled. 

 

2. Time for Missing Work - The school has scheduled October 8th, 11th, and 
12th, 2021 as regular school days where teachers will help students to 
complete their missing work and/or redo work for a grade improvement. 

 

3. October Holidays - October 13th -15th, 2021 is scheduled as holiday. We 
hope that this holiday will help all our students and parents to have a quality 
relaxing time before 2nd quarter starts.  

 

 

 



 

4. Vaccination - The Ministry of Education has provided information on the 
need for vaccination. Subsequently, we sent a survey to G7-G12 parents on 
September 15, 2021, regarding the vaccination for students of ages 12-17.  
The school is working with the Ministry of Education to facilitate vaccination 
for the students. When the school receives more information from the 
authorities regarding place, date, and time, we will send you the details. 

 

5. October Online School Calendar - The revised calendar for the month of 
October is attached with this letter.  We request you to follow the events 
scheduled in the calendar. 

 

6. Sandbox Safety Zone in School - The school administration, faculty and 
staff are working and following additional protocols on safety of our students 
when onsite learning happens. Once when the Ministry of Education and 
Ministry of Public Health allow the schools to have onsite classes, we will 
inform you of the additional policy concerns. Our aim for onsite classes is to 
be in line with the Ministry of Education’s target of reopening the schools.  

 

RAIS has taken measures to ensure the safety of every student and 
everyone at school. We appreciate the help and support of all our parents. 
It is our hope and prayer that you are safe and enjoying good health. We 
pray that God will bless and keep you from every harm and danger. 

 

 
 
May you be blessed in all your endeavors. 

 
With kind regards, 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Peter Munasinghe  
Principal 


